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From:

Sent:
To:

Subject:

Charlie Ball <charliebal185@yahoo.com>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 5:32 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Please do not increase margin require~nents on retail forex accounts, this is ridiculous.

Charlie Ball
1816 Alvarado St
Oceanside, CA 92054

Thank you.


